30-Mar-25 Roberts, P

To Board Members, Board of Mental Health Practice:

My original Candidate for LCMHC deadline for 100 hours of direct supervision has a deadline of
May 2025. Respectfully, | am requesting an extension of 14 months in order to complete
supervision hours to end at the latest July 2026, please?

Justification:

| started the supervision hours with Paul Lassins at Greater Nashua Mental Health Center,

however, in Nov/Dec 2021 time period supervision was interrupted _

I | 'oft employment at GNMHMC at the end of Dec 2021.

| began employment at Lakes Region Mental Health Center in March of 2022. Supervision was
not available until April of 2024 and the change of supervision agreement was approved on
June 21 2024.

| completed approximately 21 hours at GNMHC, so the earliest | could complete my 100 hours
counting those hours would be the end of January 2026; however, in the event my previous
supervisor is not available to support documentation of those hours to the board, | would need
additional time to make up for those hours. The safest course would be to request an
extension that reflects completing all of my supervision hours with my current supervisor.

The request is for the end of July and not the end of June is because | broke my ankle in
October and was on FMLA during early recovery and could not have supervision while on FMLA.

Thank you for your consideration,

Patricia Roberts, MBA MS
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To: NH Board of Mental Health Practice

Email: OPLClicensingS@oplc.nh.gov

From: Patricia Roberts MBA MS LCMHC Candidate

Coversheet for Request of Extension

Thank you,

Patricia Roberts

MS MBA

Roberts, P
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Included Docs:

(1) Request for time extension





